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The voting rules proposed by this bill are discriminatory at best and blatant voter 

suppression at worst.  Oregon's vote by mail program enables many people who 

would be unable to vote in person to have their voice heard.  Voting in person is not 

an option for people with physical disabilities. It's not an option for people who have 

to work full time or multiple jobs. It's not an option for people who do not have a 

vehicle to get to the polling locations.  Voting in person is unfair to a large percentage 

of the population.  Keep Oregon 100% vote by mail! 


